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Newsletter Updates from July- August 2015 

 
We send our warm greetings from the entire Tender Foot Fraternity. We hope this newsletter finds you well. We extend our heartfelt 
gratitude to all our esteemed well wishers through your continued love and support that you have been according us. We have come to 
the end of term two and wish to send our brief updates. 
 
July - Sewing Project 

We are happy to let you know that we have a new project thanks to Rotary Club of Diamond Creek Australia. Through the 
mentorship of Greg Adams, this new project was born. The project will have a very big impact to the school and the 
community at large. We shall be making our own uniforms and maybe extend this to the other schools around us. This sewing 
project will be launched by the Rotary Club of Langata on behalf of The Rotary Club of Diamond Creek Australia and we are 
most grateful. 

The arrival of the machines was witnessed by the jubilant children, teachers and staff of our school. Below are photos taken 
during the arrival and assembling of the machines. 

   
Jubilant Teachers and pupils      The machines being assembled 

   
 The five machines        Tr. Esther inspecting the room 

 

End term exams 

The pupils sat for their end of term exams and class eight sat for their K.C.P.E. mocks exams from 23rd July to 30th July. The 
pupils did their best and after looking at their performances, they have done exemplarily well.  
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August - Closing day 

We closed school on 5th August 2015. Below are some of the photos of the children having their closing day party. 

    

  
     Interclass parties 

Certificate awards 

Some of the best pupils were also awarded certificates by Tr. Esther on the same closing day. Below are photos of  some of the pupils being 
presented with the certificates. 

   
 

   

 
Teacher of the term 



 

 

                                    Construction of the new classrooms 

We still appeal to all our well wishers to support us continue with the construction of the new classrooms until we reach our target and we are 
hopeful that through your support we shall do two more classrooms next year. 

We do not hesitate to thank all our well wishers and we feel most humbled for your continued support. Let us walk together on this journey to 
make these children’s dreams come true and together we believe we shall make it.  

Thank you all and may God bless you abundantly. 
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